
DAPTO NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 8 

AGENDA


Wednesday 12th October 2022 

1. Welcome & Acknowledgement of Country - Ian FITZGIBBON 

I would like to show my respect and acknowledge the 
Traditional Owners of the Land on which this meeting takes place, and Elders 
past and Present, and extend that respect to other Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander people present. 


2. APOLOGIES: 
Cr. Linda Campbell; Warren Southwell; Heather Boardman


3. ATTENDING:


4. MINUTES - From 14th September 2022


Moved by: 


Seconded by: 


5. CORRESPONDENCE: 
IN: (see attached to these minutes) 

• Cr. Dom Figliomeni from Kerry Hunt (WCC ) Re School Playgrounds open 
during the school holidays.  (Attached)


(Please accept my apology family responsibilities prevented me from forwarding this 
information for prior to holidays- Heather Boardman)


OUT: 
A. NF8 September Minutes emailed to contact list on 16th September




6. REPORTS/UPDATES FROM ENGAGEMENT TEAM: 


7. COUNCILLORS REPORTS:


9. GENERAL BUSINESS:


 
10. STANDING AGENDA ITEM ROAD CONDITION REVIEW IN 2530: 

West Dapto Road, Sheaffes Road, Wongawilli Roads, Avondale Road 

MEETING CLOSED: 

NEXT MEETING 
DAPTO NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 8 

NEXT MEETING 7.00PM WEDNESDAY 9th OCTOBER 2022 



ATTACHMENT 1: 

CORRESPONDENCE FROM

CR. Dom Figliomeni forwarded this email from WCC:


From: Kerry Hunt <KHunt@wollongong.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 22 September 2022 12:08 PM 
To: Councillors - All <Councillors_All@wollongong.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Daniela Di Lullo <DDiLullo@wollongong.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: Share Our Space and the upcoming school holidays

 

Hi Councillors

 

I’ve mentioned a few times we are working with School Infrastructure NSW to 
increase access to school grounds and facilities. Below is a link to the list of 
schools open in our area over the school holidays. You are welcome to share 
amongst your networks. Contact email at the bottom.

 

Share Our Space will be running again for the upcoming school holidays 
with over 500 schools participating across NSW and 20 free activities 
being hosted by schools.

 

The list of participating schools is now available on the Share Our Space 
website along with the list of activities taking place during the holidays.  
Also included are promotional collateral you can use such as banners and 
content for articles.  You will be able to sort by LGA to see what schools 
are open in your area.

 

Organisations interested in collaborating to host a free activity over the 
summer school holidays, please do not hesitate to email the Share Our 
Space team at sinsw.shareourspace@det.nsw.edu.au. 

 

 

Regards

Kerry

Director Community Services WCC
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